
                                           Opiate Abatement Working Group minutes 

 

10/30/24 

6PM 

Public Health office 

Attendance:  

CarrieAnn 

Joe I 

Joe S 

Kirby 

Debbie 

Matt 

Agenda items discussed 

Discussed updates with the group regarding warming center funding and why we cannot use opiate 
abatement money.  

 We also talked about prevention ideas and websites such as learnwithsupe.org 

 We also discussed Thanksgiving Community dinner and transportation.  

We talked about not meeting in November and December due to the holidays. We will resume on 
January 29, 2025. 

We talked about brainstorming activities for when we return for long term spending. 

I asked the group to try to get donations for zero gravity lounge chairs, snacks and yoga mats. 

Joe S. said he has a couple of used chairs that he will drop off to our office as a donation. 

Joe I said prevention is what he thinks we should focus on and shared a website with the group. 

Kirby asked about the funding of the warming center, and we went over the logistics such as how 
many people it will hold and how much it will cost. 

Matt agrees with Joe about prevention curriculums that should be in place and how to get the 
schools on board.  

Debbie will ask her boss if he is willing to donate to the warming center and community dinner. 

 Action Items: brainstorming long term spending. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7pm. 


